
TO: EZIZ Users  
 
FROM: CDPH 
 
SUBJECT:     Preliminary information on Senate Bill 277 
 
DATE: 7/7/15 

 
Dear Child-Care Administrators and Staff: 
 
Please see this communication from CDPH Immunization Branch with preliminary 
information about Senate Bill 277, which was signed into law this week and will take 
effect in 2016; the law does not affect entry into child care or school in 2015.   
 
Additional information about the implementation of SB 277 will become available by 
2016 at www.shotsforschool.org.  
 
Please let us know how we may help you in the meantime. 
 
California Department of Public Health Immunization Branch  
 

http://bit.do/SB277
http://www.shotsforschool.org/laws/exemptions/

